
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Public Service Announcement 

 

Virtual training for foster parents 

 
Start Date:  January 8, 2024 
End Date:  March 17, 2024 
Nunavut-wide 30 sec         

The Department of Family Services, in collaboration with Key Assets, a not-for-profit 

organization, invites foster parents and individuals interested in fostering to participate 

in our upcoming virtual training. This training is designed to enhance the caregiving 

skills for nurturing children in foster care.  

Virtual Training Sessions:  

Title Date Time 

Parenting Youth in Foster 

Care 

January 14, 2024 Sunday 1 p.m. – 4 p.m. 

Foster Parent Orientation 

and Pre-Service Training  

February 11, 2024 Sunday 1 p.m. – 4 p.m. 

Supporting Adolescent 

Mental Health 

March 17, 2024 Sunday 1 p.m. – 4 p.m. 

All training sessions will be held on Microsoft Teams. Contact the regional numbers 

below to sign up. 

If you are interested in becoming a foster parent, or for more information about foster 

parent training across Nunavut, please reach out to your regional contact or attend a 

Family Services office: 

• Kivalliq Region: 867-645-5064. 

• Kitikmeot Region: 867-983-4071. 

• South Qikiqtaaluk Region: 867-975-5777. 

• North Qikiqtaaluk Region: 867-473-8944. 
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ᑭᒃᑯᑐᐃᓐᓇᕐᓄᑦ ᑐᓴᕋᑦᓴᐃᑦ ᐊᑐᐃᓐᓇᐃᑦ ᐃᓄᒃᑎᑐᑦ, ᖃᓪᓗᓈᑎᑐᑦ ᐃᓄᐃᓐᓇᖅᑐᓐ ᐅᐃᕖᑎᑐᓪᓗ ᐅᕙᓂ www.gov.nu.ca. 

Public Service Announcements are available in Inuktitut, English, Inuinnaqtun and French on www.gov.nu.ca. 
Kavamatkunnin Tuhaqtitaujukhat hailihimajun Inuktitut, Qablunaatun, Inuinnaqtun Uiuitullu uvani www.gov.nu.ca. 
Les messages d’intérêt public sont disponibles en inuktitut, en anglais, en inuinnaqtun et en français au www.gov.nu.ca. 
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Department of Family Services 
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